
MAGNOLIA DX ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Post Office Box 576 

Saucier, MS  39574-0576 

 

 

Your DXpedition group is receiving this letter in response to your request for our 

club to support your upcoming operation.  One of our reasons for existing is the 

support of DXpeditions. 

With the advent of LOTW and the new OQRS QSLing systems, we as a group have 

instituted some new guidelines.  In the past we have made substantial monetary 

donations to DXpeditions, only to have our membership be required to make a 

second donation to receive QSO credit either through LOTW, OQRS or utilizing 

direct mail. 

One of the criteria that must be met before our Club makes a substantial upfront 

donation, is that we receive some assurance that the members of our club that 

are making up this pre-DXpedition donation, will receive credit for their donation 

after they work your operation.  If this is not acceptable, we can inform our 

membership to make direct personal donations to your group in lieu of our Club 

donating as a group.  Please let us know if this agreement is satisfactory with your 

DXpedition leadership team. 

Thank you, 

Magnolia DX Association 


